
On March 14th, 2025, at approximately 1:00 PM, the South 
Cameron Fire Department will host a live Liquified Natural Gas 
(LNG) Burn training at the Cameron Recreation Center. This event 
promises to be both educational and engaging, as firefighters from 
South Cameron and the Grand Lake Fire Departments will 
participate in this vital training session, guided by expert instructors 
form the renowned Texas A&M Fire Engineering Division. This 
unique opportunity allows the public to witness firsthand how our 
fire professionals are trained to handle LNG safely and effectively. It 
is crucial for our community to understand the safety measures in 
place and the skills our firefighters acquire to protect us all. 

This training is made possible through a partnership with Venture 
Global LNG, reflecting a commitment to safety and collaboration 
within our community. We invite everyone to attend and observe as 
our brave firefighters enhance their skills in managing LNG-related 
incidents. This event is not only a testament to their dedication but 
also a chance for community members to engage with local 
emergency services. 

We encourage all residents to mark their calendars for this 
important event. Together, let us support our firefighters and learn 
more about the safety protocols that keep our community safe.
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